
IT’S GOING TO
TAKE MORE THAN

TO SHOW YOUR
APPRECIATION



This week is National Public Service Week, an event that 
marks the importance of federal public service employees and 
recognizes their service to Canadian society. 

Your government promotes this event and temporarily praises 
public service workers, while it keeps cutting vital federal public 
services and the people like me who provide them.

This year I’m choosing to boycott National Public Service Week 
activities to send you a message that it takes more than hot 
dogs and ice cream to show you appreciate us. Public service 
workers deserve better.

•	 We deserve to be able to offer Canadians the services 
they rely on without barriers from budget freezes and job 
cuts. These cuts have devastated public services. We need 
your government to invest in public services and help us do 
the jobs we love.

•	 We deserve respect at the bargaining table. As we head 
into bargaining we want your government to give Treasury 
Board a mandate to bargain in good faith and to improve 
working conditions for all public service workers.

•	 We deserve to maintain our negotiated benefits. Treasury 
Board President Clement has already said he intends to 
dismantle our sick leave and benefits, and we’re hearing 
rumblings about more changes to our pension plan. Relying 
on austerity measures and rollbacks is not good for the 
economy or Canadians.

•	 We deserve to have our union’s support in the 
workplace. Your government has supported Bill C-377, 
Bill C-525 and Bill C-4, three pieces of blatantly anti-labour 
legislation. Please stop disrespecting workers, their unions 
and Canadian labour.

Public service workers want real respect, not empty 
gestures.

As a constituent in your riding, I would like a personal response 
from you to learn how you and your government plan to actually 
support public service workers moving forward.

Sincerely,

___________________________

MP’s mailing address Your mailing address 

Dear ______________________:


